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Weekly Update...Thursday, January 14, 2016 

Just a few reminders for this week... 

Go Leafs Go! 

What great memories were made by both students and staff last 

Monday!  From start to finish it was a day of fun and adventure - from 

autograph hunting to selfies and photographs with Mayor John Tory 

and various Toronto Maple Leaf alumni and players.  The five hockey 

players that represented Earl Beatty School skated well and enjoyed 

the challenges and the clinic.  Thanks go out to Greg Schell and the 

Toronto Maple Leafs organization for bringing it into our community.   

       

 



Go Marlies Go! 

Tickets can be picked up for Marlie’s Hockey Game outside the office 

on Monday, January 18 and Wednesday, January 20, from 3:15 p.m. – 6 

p.m.  Any tickets not picked up on those days will be sent home with 

students on Thursday, January 21.   We also want to encourage people 

to wear their Earl Beatty shirts and make signs to show our great 

school spirit! 

Extra-Curricular Activities... 

Many new activities have started up or will be starting very soon... 

ECO Club is having its first meeting, tomorrow, on Friday, January 15 

over the lunch hour, led by Mr. Budd.  

Ball Hockey Intramurals have started and are taking place over the lunch 

hour on Wednesdays, led by Ms. Swire and Neil Carroll. 

Choir continues at lunch on Tuesdays with some extra practices to get 

ready for the Marlie’s Game to sing O’ Canada on January 23, led by Ms. 

Donovan.   

Student Council takes place on Tuesday’s led by Mr. Budd.  Special thanks 

go out to some members of Student Council who have taken over the job 

of changes the notices on the exterior Earl Beatty message board!  

Positive Spaces Group has met and will continue to meet at various times 

throughout the school year, under the leadership of Mr. Nore.  

Games Club for Grades 1 and 2 will be starting up soon, led by Mme. 

Themelis. 

Swim Team has practices on Thursday mornings at 7:15 a.m. led by Neil 

Carroll and Julien Mathe, our swim instructors.  

Immunization Clinic for Grade 7 and 8’s... Postponed and 

rescheduled to the Wednesday, January 20 in the morning. 


